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Friday 4th February 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are continuing to raise standards in school. Our recent Ofsted inspection report 

stated that our school is improving in all areas, but one of the things we need to 

continue to work on is the punctuality of our students.  

 

We have a line-up procedure in order to support students to be on time for the lessons 

after social times. The vast majority of students follow this procedure every day, 

however, some students do not do this and are therefore late to lessons. This has an 

impact on their lesson time, but can also disrupt the learning of others by entering the 

classrooms late. 

 

In order to improve this, we will be making a change to our behaviour system from 

Monday 7th February. Students that do not attend the lineup after social time will have 

this logged as a consequence on class charts. This was previously a -1 negative 

behaviour, but will now be -4 and trigger a detention. This will not be an issue for those 

students who regularly meet the agreed school standard and will encourage those 

that are not following the procedure to improve their punctuality. 

 

Thank you for your support with this as we continue to raise our standards for students at 

Bournville. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

 

Mr D Thomas 

Deputy Head of Academy 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 


